
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Peterson Bradley
Cc: Hadad, Christopher; Vaessin, Harald
Subject: Astronomy 1101
Date: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 9:35:03 AM

Dear Brad,
 
Yesterday, the ASC NMS Panel reviewed the resubmission for Astronomy 1101 (with GE Natural
Science—Physical Science).
 
I am happy to report that the Panel was satisfied with the revisions and unanimously approved the
new course with the requested GE status for BA students only.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, please do not hesitate to contact Harald
Vaessin, Chair of the ASCC NMS Panel (cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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